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Friday 8th November 2024  
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Year 6 will be visiting Leeds Industrial Museum at Armley Mills on: 
 

6JO will visit on Thursday 16th January 2025 
6ZP and 6LC will visit on Friday 17th January 2025  

 

This trip will link to the children’s learning in English and History about the Industrial Revolution in Victorian Britain. 
We have had a brilliant time on this trip in previous years and the children have created amazing pieces of writing 

inspired by their experience here so we are excited to visit again. During the day, the children will complete two 
different workshops (A day at a Victorian School & Life as a Mill Child) both will led by actors and historians who 

specialise in this subject. 

 
We will be leaving school by coach at 9:15am. It is especially important that all children are in school on time. We 

will arrive back at approximately 3:00pm. The arrival time back in school is dependent on traffic, but school will 
send an update via text if there are any delays. On the day of the trip, children will need to wear school uniform 

and bring a coat and packed lunch with them.  
 

To make these amazing experiences happen, we really need your support. We are asking for a £12.55 voluntary 

contribution from each child to help us fund the visit. The Governing Body of Beeston Primary School want as many 
children in school as possible to have the chance to take part in experiences like these. To make that happen, they 

have agreed that school will contribute towards the costs. These experiences cannot happen without the support 
of our families also helping towards the cost and in cases where we do not receive sufficient contributions; we will 

have to cancel the trip. Payment for the trip can be made using our online payment system SchoolMoney; 

contributions can also be made via instalment amounts upon request via the office. When making payment, please 
also tick the ‘parental consent’ box in order to give permission for your child to attend. If you are unable to pay, 

you must contact the school office by Friday 13th December 2024.  
 

Please note: Unfortunately, we are unable to consider refunds for non-attendance as the school is 
committed to non-refundable deposits and payments at the time of booking trips and educational 

visits. 

 
Important Information:  

 

 Your child will not be able to attend the trip if you have not ticked the ‘parental consent’ box 
on SchoolMoney. 

 Your child’s current medical conditions and dietary/medical information will be taken from 

school records. If there are any changes to your child’s details, as a matter of urgency, you 

must call or email the school office to update. 

 If there are any changes to your child’s emergency contact details from the information that 
you have provided school with previously, you must call or email the school office to advise 

accordingly. 
 

If your child is entitled to Free School Meals, the office will send out further communication via text 
nearer to the trip date to confirm if a meal is required. 

 

If there are any enquiries, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 

Many thanks, 
 

The Year 6 Team  

Mrs O’Dea, Miss Pinder, Mrs Callaghan  


